
Please join us for OES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Discover the fun of engineering through hands-on 

activities for the whole family! 

THURSDAY, November 3 from 6:00-8:00pm @ Ogletree Elementary  

Families must register for this event so we can be sure to have 

enough materials and rooms ready for all who will attend.  Space 

is limited. 

To register, fill in the form below and return to Mr. Zutter by Friday, 

October 21.   All children must be accompanied by an adult.   

For more information, contact Mr. Zutter (brzutter@auburnschools.org) 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
YES!   Sign Us Up for Family Engineering Night!  

 

Names of Adults Attending: ________________________________________ 
 

Children 

Attending 

 Name Grade 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4   
      

Phone Number: ________________   E-mail _______________________________ 


